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Seasons Greetings. 

 

We are now thinking about Christmas and it is 

wonderful to hear the Christmas songs ringing 

out. The Year 2 children are working hard 

preparing their Nativity, and Year 1 are 

limbering up for their Christmas Songs 

performance in the playground. I think I even 

heard some Jingle Bells in the Early Years.  

       We have lots of lost property and will be 

putting it out for parents to rummage through 

next week. As per the Government guidance, 

staff are back to wearing masks in communal 

areas. We have had two new cases of Covid-19 

confirmed in the school this week, and ask that 

any sign of symptoms, children are kept off 

school and tested if possible. We have been 

notified that if an Omicron case is linked to 

school then all contacts of that person will have 

to isolate for 10 days, no matter what their 

vaccination status.  

 Please can all parents and carers make 

sure they keep children with them as they go out 

of the gate at the end of the day. A number of 

children are heading straight out into the road 

from the Zealand Road gate. Although the road 

is not busy, there still are moving cars and 

bicycles out there.  

Have a great weekend.  

Sharon 

 

The following children will be 

receiving a praise postcard  

this week:  

Sprouts – Ifra and Aliur 

Broccoli – Ahnaf and Jake 

Curly Kale – Rhys and Jago 

Beetroot – Tabia and Olivia 

Basil – Yaqub and Minhaj 

Thyme – Rayan and Lezandi 

Mint – Selena and Amaiya 

Lavender – Savannah and Toby 

Cherry – Nazifa and Eashan  

Rowan – Miraj and Rex 

Oak – Amayah and Lauren 

Willow – Aryan and Reggie 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events 
Thursday 9th December, 9am for coffee, 
children will sing at 9.15: Year 1 singing 
carols in the playground – parents 
welcome to join us for coffee and mince pies 
Friday 10th  December: Year 2 
performances, one in the morning at 
9:15 and one in the afternoon at 2:15 – there 
is an allocation of two tickets per child. 
Letters with a booking form have been sent 
home. 
Monday 13th  December, 9am in the library: 
times tables workshop for Year 4 parents 
Wednesday 15th December, Christmas 
lunch for the whole school, with crackers and 
festive music. Wear your Christmas jumper or 
party clothes! 
Friday 17th December – last day of school. 
School closes 2pm 
Please collect children at these times: 
EYFS at 1.40pm 
Year 3,4,5 and 6 at 1.40pm 
Year 1 & 2 1.50pm 
School reopens for children on  
Wednesday 5th January. 
 

Nigel is leaving 

We are very sad to announce that Nigel, our school cook for 
many, many, years, will be leaving us at the end of this term. 
He will continue to work for Nourish and will be joining 
another school in the New Year. Staff will be contributing to a 
collection for him and if any parents or pupils would like to 
add to this or drop off a card for him, they can do so at the 

school office before the end of term. 


